June 10, 2004

Mr. Brian P. Lamb

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
C-SPAN

400 North Capital Street N.W.

Suite 650

Washington D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb:

Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to speak to my classmates

and me about leadership. By sharing your knowledge on leadership I learned several

things that I can take with me and use in my own leadership roles, now and in the future.

[ learned numerous things from your talk, but what I found most important was
that a leader must be able to communicate well with whom they work. I had always
thought that communication was important and I hope to become a better communicator

in order to become a stronger leader.

For the last year, I have worked at a hot dog restaurant called Joe’s Dog House
and just recently I acquired my food managers license. This means that I will be
responsible for managing one or two other people every week. Even though managing
these people may seem unimportant, I can practice becoming a better leader and use
some of the leadership skills I learned from you. Thank you again for sharing your time
and knowledge.

With kindest regards, I am,

Sincerely,






